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Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed please find for filing an original and twelve (12) copies of this letter, whereby US
Connect LLC (“Company”) responds to the Commission’s inquiry issued April 9, 2012.

The Company filed its Compliance Plan with the Federal Communications Commission
(“FCC’) on March 8, 2012 and anticipates filing a revised version by April 20, 2012. The
Company will notify the Commission upon FCC approval of its Compliance Plan.

I have also enclosed an extra copy of this letter to be date stamped and returned to me in
the enclosed, self-addressed, postage prepaid envelope. If you have any questions or if I may
provide you with any additional information, please do not hesifate to contact me. Thank you.

cc: Bassam Abdallah



